
USA/12/149

The United States of America proposes that the Radio Regulations not be changed in consideration of agenda item 1.39.

Reasons:
The current regulatory situation provides sufficient and appropriate flexibility to accommodate the spectrum requirements for the TT&C of FSS systems with service links operating above 17 GHz. Therefore, no regulatory or procedural action is required under this agenda item. This proposal does not preclude modifications to Article 5 under agenda items other than agenda item 1.39.
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